Phone: (703) 518-6330 Email: pacamail@ncua.gov



NCUA Media Release

NCUA December Closed Board Meeting Rescheduled

November 30, 2010, Alexandria, Va. -- The December closed meeting of the National Credit Union Administration (NCUA) Board has been rescheduled from December 16 to December 17 at 9 a.m.

A revised December Board meeting schedule is available online at click here.

The NCUA Board will meet in open session Thursday, December 16th at 10 a.m.

The National Credit Union Administration charters and supervises federal credit unions. NCUA, with the backing of the full faith and credit of the U.S. government, operates and manages the National Credit Union Share Insurance Fund, insuring the accounts of more than 90 million account holders in all federal credit unions and the majority of state-chartered credit unions. NCUA is funded by credit unions, not federal tax dollars.

-NCUA-